
Wednesday 5th February 2020 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Please find attached information from National Online Safety concerning keeping children safe 

while using Tik Tok. 

 

We are aware of some pupils at our school who have been accessing this app. The age rating is 12+ for this app 

and parental supervision is suggested for all children under 18 due to some of the content posted and the ease with 

which adults can engage with children. 

 

As part of our E-Safety teaching, we do remind children about only accepting ‘friend’ requests from people they 

know and never arranging to meet someone they only know online.  

 

If you have any queries about the information leaflet, or would like to discuss this further, please do not hesitate to 

contact either your child’s class teacher or myself in my role as ‘School E-Safety Champion’. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr. Gary Spracklen - ​Headteacher and School E-Safety Champion 

 

T: (+44)1305 257120 

E: ​headteacher@princeofwales.dorset.sch.uk 

 

 

 

 
  

 


